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I understand the City of Sebastopol is giving consideration to elimination of its contribution to the SCCC. 

SCCC is a valuable and valued community resource and provides abundant benefits to the community and citizens
of Sebastopol and West County residents as well.

We urge the City’s continued support for this worthy and valued facility .

Sincerely,
Tom and Anne Abrams




